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From the President 

 

Dear Friends 

 

Our big news of course is that the details of the 
Platinum and Ruby Queens Ball and the Blackheath 

Disco have been released. For full details of the Ball and 

how to get tickets visit our web site  

https://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/ball/  
 

The Ball and the Disco are the crowning glory of the 

Queens Birthday Long Weekend in June. Other events 

include Bent Art and the Bush Lemons Bush Walk. 

 

This year we are partnering with Bent Art and Bush 

Lemons to promote the weekend as an LGBTQI+ event 

and the Blue Mountains destination.  

As usual we have our permanent lineup of monthly 

lunches and dinners and we have lined up a number of 

other events for you. 

Mount Vic Flicks annual screening of the Mardi Gras 

Queer Screen selection of films and we are planning a 

party to attend ‘My Brilliant Career’ at that venerable 
establishment on 13 March. An informal gathering, we 

hope that you will join us. A Sunday dinner is proposed 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
7pm Wednesday 9 March 2022 

Avalon 
Katoomba St Katoomba 

$40 
 

Reservations: 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

by Sunday 6 March 

 
12pm Tuesday 22 March 2022 

The Grandview Hotel  
Great Western Highway 

Wentworth Falls 

Choice of main course and dessert 

$32 

Reservations: 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

by Sunday 20 March 

 

Mardi Gras Film Festival 

My Queer Career 
Mount Vic Flicks 

 4 PM Sunday, 13 March 2022 
Tickets $15/13 at the door.                
(Details in this newsletter)   

Let us know if you will be there: 
bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

 

 

Movie 
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at the Gardners Inn, Blackheath, (optional), after the 

movie. 

Later in the year we are planning a number of theatre 
outings, including Margaret Fulton - The Musical, for 

which we have reserved a number of seats. We’ll be 

telling you more in due course. 

Closer to that date there is a Trivia afternoon for the 

benefit of bentArt. bentArt, of course, holds the 

introductory event of the Queen’s Birthday Long 
Weekend. A social gathering of unparalleled excellence 

heralding a long weekend of fun and frolic. The Sisters 

are planning a gathering for this event for which I hope 

you will join us.  

Later in April we will be guests of the Medlow Bath 

Residents Association for their Medlow Music in the Park 
celebration. Proceeds will go towards the Aids Memorial 

restoration. 

I hope to see you there and at our other events. Until 

then, 

 

Stay safe 

 
Terry 

 
 

 

 

 

Monthly Dinner 

Our next dinner will 

be held at 

7.00pm Wednesday 

9 March 2022. 
Avalon 

18 Katoomba St  

Katoomba 

Reservations:  
bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bent Art Trivia 

Katoomba RSL Club 

27th March 2022 from 

2:30pm - 4:30pm 

Tickets for Trivia are 

available at Tickets 

 

TRIVIA 
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Monthly Luncheon 

12pm Tuesday 22 

March 2022 

The Grandview 

Hotel  

Great Western 

Highway  

Wentworth Falls. 

Price: $ 32 

Reservations: bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Sisters Events 

Once again Mount Vic Flicks is screening a selection 

of the 2022 Mardi Gras Queer Screen Film Festival 

movies. 

As part of the Three Sisters Events program, we 

are organising a party to view My Queer Career at 

Mount Vic Flicks at 4:00 PM Sunday, 13 March 

2022. 

We hope you can join us for this special event. 

We would ask that you express an interest in 
joining us for this film. You can do this via our 

booking contact.  

Tickets $15/13 at the door.                
Let us know if you will be there: 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

The MGFF program at Mt Vic Flix is at 
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Events  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Queen’s Birthday Weekend Disco and Ball 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Bent Art Trivia 

Katoomba RSL Club 

27th March 2022 from 2:30pm - 

4:30pm 

Come and join us on this fun 

afternoon and help us fundraise for 

bentArt and support our community! 

Catch up with people and enjoy 

some laughter.... 

The 3 Sisters will be hosting a table. 

Let us know if you are attending so 

you can join us on our table on 
bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Tickets for Trivia are available at 

Tickets 

 

 

 

 

Queens Birthday Long 

Weekend Bushwalk 

Hosted by 

Bush Lemons 

bushscout@bigpond.com 
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